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Y6 WALKING TO/FROM SCHOOL ARRANGEMENTS 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,
As your child grows older, they may wish to walk to or from school independently. To ensure their safety, we kindly ask that you inform the school if your child will be walking to or from school without adult supervision.
Additionally, if your child is unwell, has a medical appointment, or (for Year 6 pupils) is attending a secondary school visit, please notify the school before 9:00am on the day of absence. If your child does not arrive at school and we have not been informed of the reason, we will contact you by text message or phone call.
To support us in safeguarding your child, please ensure the following:
· Your contact details are kept up to date via Arbor.

· You inform the school of any absence by 9:00am by emailing:
 absence@theblueschool.com

If your child will be walking to or from school alone, please complete the attached form and return it to the school as soon as possible. Should these arrangements change at any point during the school year, please notify us immediately.
Thank you for your support in helping us keep your children safe.
Yours sincerely,
 Mr Matt White
 Headteacher
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WALKING ARRANGEMENTS FOR YEAR 6 
Academic Year 2025 – 2026 
My child ……………………………………………… in Class …………………………… 
(Please tick as appropriate) 
☐ will walk on their own to school 
☐ will walk on their own from school 
I agree to inform the school by 9.00am if my child is absent. 
Signed ………………………………Date …………………………………
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